From: Patricia Herbert

Sent: 26 September 2021 12:01

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Application 2021/3105/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Att Adam Greenhalgh

Dear Sirs

I am writing to object to this planning application for ERUV street furniture.

I feel very strongly that NO one should be able to erect posts on the streets of our borough that do not apply to all the citizens

Our streets are for everyone of all faiths, ethnic groups and beliefs or lack of beliefs.

I am appalled that such a narrow sectarian group may be allowed to plant posts over a large area of North London. Our streets are already full of physical and visual clutter which at least have some purpose, normally safety, for everyone.

On a minor note has the safety of thin high level wires for the bird population been considered.

I hope the council will reject this application in the interests of all its people.

Thank you for considering this objection

Patricia herbert